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HB 2802       HOUSE COMMITTEE ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

Vehemently OPPOSE. Why would the Oregon Legislature using taxpayers money 

fund an employment match program between college students and NPOs. NPOs are 

no-accounts and a drain on the revenue of the state in the form of grants. NPOs are 

an intrusion into the state public services domain without a legislative matrix scale to 

measure what is expected to be accomplished.  

 

HB 2802 is a nepotism scheme by government to enrich the people that are known to 

them or at least have the same societal legislator’s objectives. All the while grants to 

NPOs and NGOs decimate grant funds by the high five or six figure salaries or more 

for executives and salaries for field/office personnel.  

 

What incentive do these NP/NG Organizations have in solving society’s problems? 

NONE! To receive money on the pretense of helping no one, would be solving 

themselves out of a lucrative job/salary that the state grant system affords.  

 

Until the state and nation figure out a responsible metric system of evaluating the 

services NP/NG Organizations provide, it is time to curtail the free money scheme 

(grants) of enriching legislative hanger-on-ers of the Oregon and American 

taxpayers. 

 


